11.2 Sharpes Beach Observation Tower - Funding.DOC

17 January 2018

Cheyne Willebrands

Manager Open Spaces and Resource Recovery
Ballina Shire Council

PO Box 450

Ballina, NSW 2478

Dear Cheyne
Re: Application for Shark Observation Grants Program 2017/18

Thank you for your application for the Shark Observation Grants Program 2017-18.

Please be advised that your application for additional funding towards the construction of an
observation tower at Sharpes Beach has been unsuccessful.

Your interest in this Program is appreciated and you are invited to submit an application for
future Funding Programs of a similar nature should theyoccur.

Should you wish to discuss the performance of your application further, please email Scott
Dalton at scott.dalion@dpi.nsw.gov.au to organise adebrief.

Yours sincerely

Marcel Green
Program Leader — Shark Strategy
and Threatened Species

DPI Fisheries

Locked Bag 26 GOSFORD NSW 2250

University of Newcastle. Ourmmbah Campus. North Loop Roead.
OURIMBAH NSW 2238
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